
CUTCOMBE PARISH COUNCIL 
 

VACANCY FOR PARISH COUNCILLOR 
 

A vacancy for parish councillor has been advertised and will be filled by co-
option at the parish council meeting to be held on Tuesday 18th of July at 
7.30pm, unless ten electors ask for there to be an election to fill the 
vacancy by the 5th of July 2023. 
 
Any parishioner wishing to be considered for co-option is invited to discuss 
the demands of the job with any councillor or the Parish Clerk. In particular, 
applicants need to be aware of the legal requirement for a councillor to 
complete and sign the Register of Interests and to sign an agreement to 
abide by the Code of Conduct. The Clerk will be glad to provide details. 
 
Any parishioner wishing their name to go forward for consideration should 
complete the application form (available from the Clerk) and return it 
completed to the Clerk by 6pm on Tuesday 11th of July at the latest. No late 
applications will be considered. 


